

River Valley Elementary School May & June Newsletter

THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR IS ALMOST OVER!

The end of the school year is quickly approaching and is a very busy time. Continue to watch usual outlests to stay on top of upcoming events.

There have been some summer activity opportunities shared with you recently. If your child is participating in any of these, be sure to get registrations turned in to designated person by their requested deadline.

SUMMER SCHOOL INFORMATION WILL BE SENT HOME WITH YOUR CHILD SOON!

We are hoping to have the summer school registration information sent home by the end of this week. Same as last year, it will be an online registration process.

To help you plan, summer school sessions will be held during the weeks of:
June 11, June 18, July 16, and July 23.

Classes will be held from 8:30-11:30, Monday - Friday.

Due to summer maintenance projects at the elementary school, the elementary summer school program will be held at the Middle School.

LIFETOUCH PICTURES

If you have not yet turned in payment and/or returned unpurchased pictures - please send back to school a.s.a.p.

Thank you to those who have done this already.

If you paid online, remember that you still need to return the payment envelope with the ONLINE PAYMENT CODE entered.

SUNSCREEN USE MESSAGEFROMOURNURSE

If you choose for your child have sunblock on while at school, please apply prior to arriving at school. If they need to have it re-applied during the school day, they are welcome to bring their own supply. If bringing their own, you need to notify their teacher that they have it and they need to be able to apply by themselves. Be sure to talk to them about keeping it in their backpacks and not sharing with anyone. If you have any questions, please contact the nurse's office.

THINGS TO THINK ABOUT DURING THE SUMMER MONTHS

Mark your calendars for July 30 for our districtwide registration day. Please make every effort for at least one custodial parent to attend.

July 30 | Open House-style | Noon to 7:00pm | High School Cafeteria

Students need not be present, this day is intended for parents/legal guardians to take care of necessary paperwork. All schools will be represented: Early Learning Center, River Valley Elementary, Middle School, and High School. Any brand new families should contact their respective school upon moving to our district prior to this registration day.

MOVING? If you make any move over the summer, whether in or out of district, please notify Sarah at 588-2559 or at sschaller@rvschools.org.